
 

 

 

                                    Killingworth Conservation Commission  

                                                 Town Office Building 

                                       323 Route 81, Killingworth CT 06419 

_______________________________________________________________ 

                                                        Official Notice  

 

 

During the November 14 KCC meeting,  a vote was taken, unanimously approved 

 

to cancel the KCC December  12, 2024 meeting. 

 

 

 

Stephanie Warren, 
Nove 20.2014  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


